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Notice of Meeting  
 

Cabinet Member for Schools and 
Learning Decisions  

 

Date & time Place Contact Chief Executive  
Friday, 17 October 
2014 at 10.00 am 

Committee Room B, 
County Hall, Kingston 
upon Thames, Surrey 
KT1 2DN 
 

Anne Gowing 
Room 122, County Hall 
Tel 020 8541 9938 
 
anne.gowing@surreycc.gov.uk 

David McNulty 
 

 

If you would like a copy of this agenda or the attached papers in 
another format, eg large print or braille, or another language please 
either call 020 8541 9122, write to Democratic Services, Room 122, 
County Hall, Penrhyn Road, Kingston upon Thames, Surrey KT1 
2DN, Minicom 020 8541 8914, fax 020 8541 9009, or email 
anne.gowing@surreycc.gov.uk. 
 

This meeting will be held in public.  If you would like to attend and you 
have any special requirements, please contact Anne Gowing on 020 
8541 9938. 

 

 
Cabinet Member for Schools and Learning 

Mrs Linda Kemeny 
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AGENDA 
 

1  DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 
To receive any declarations of disclosable pecuniary interests from 
Members in respect of any item to be considered at the meeting. 
 

 

2  PROCEDURAL MATTERS 
 

 

2a  Members' Questions 
 
The deadline for Member’s questions is 12pm four working days before 
the meeting (13 October 2014). 
 

 

2b  Public Questions 
 
The deadline for public questions is seven days before the meeting (10 
October 2014). 
 

 

2c  Petitions 
 
The deadline for petitions was 14 days before the meeting, and no 
petitions have been received. 
 

 

3  BISLEY COFE PRIMARY SCHOOL - EXPANSION 
 
To determine a proposal to permanently expand Bisley Church of England 
Primary School from 1.5 to 2 forms of entry (a total increase of 105 pupils) 
by September 2015.  
 

(Pages 1 
- 8) 

4  BISHOP DAVID BROWN SCHOOL, WOKING 
 
Bishop David Brown (BDB) is a comprehensive community secondary 
school in Woking. The school is rated good with outstanding features by 
Ofsted and currently has a PAN of 150. Consultation has recently been 
undertaken on a proposal to expand BDB to create sufficient capacity for 
the school to admit 180 pupils at Year 7 (an additional 150 places in total) 
in the future and for this work to be carried out by 2016. The Cabinet 
Member is asked to consider the publication of statutory notices indicating 
the Local Authority’s intention to expand the school.  
 
 

(Pages 9 
- 16) 

 
 

David McNulty 
Chief Executive 

Published: 08 October 2014 
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MOBILE TECHNOLOGY AND FILMING – ACCEPTABLE USE 
 

Those attending for the purpose of reporting on the meeting may use social media or mobile 
devices in silent mode to send electronic messages about the progress of the public parts of 
the meeting.  To support this, County Hall has wifi available for visitors – please ask at 
reception for details. 
 
Anyone is permitted to film, record or take photographs at council meetings.  Please liaise with 
the council officer listed in the agenda prior to the start of the meeting so that those attending 
the meeting can be made aware of any filming taking place.   
 
Use of mobile devices, including for the purpose of recording or filming a meeting, is subject to 
no interruptions, distractions or interference being caused to the PA or Induction Loop systems, 
or any general disturbance to proceedings. The Chairman may ask for mobile devices to be 
switched off in these circumstances. 
 
It is requested that if you are not using your mobile device for any of the activities outlined 
above, it be switched off or placed in silent mode during the meeting to prevent interruptions 
and interference with PA and Induction Loop systems. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation 
 

 
 


